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North and Southbound S.R. 207 Detours Planned for Drainage Work 

 
 

St. Johns County – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) drainage 

improvements on State Road 207 and State Road 206, detours will be in place to safely complete 

drainage work on State Road 207 at State Road 206 starting Monday, November 26 at 10 a.m. 

through Thursday, December 6, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Safety preparations and work will begin on the southbound side of State Road 207 where traffic 

will detour to County Road 305 and west on State Road 206 to travel back southbound on State 

Road 207 from Monday, November 26 at 10 a.m. through Friday, November 30. 

Northbound traffic on State Road 207 will detour east on State Road 206 to County Road 305 to 

travel back north on State Road 207 Friday, November 30 through Thursday, December 6. 

Maer Construction was selected to complete the $292,000 drainage improvements in 90 contract 

days.  

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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